
PastaPastaPasta
PicnicPicnicPicnic

Friday, October 13, 5:30-7:00 PM
Come out and enjoy a pasta picnic with 

St. Casimir School families!

The event will be held at Circle Park. 
There will be music and dancing! This is a 

wonderful way to meet our new and returning
families. The Student Council will also be hosting a

bake sale. 

Purchase tickets here: 
https://www.stcasimirschool.us/news/pasta-picnic

For more information please contact lbailey@stcasimirschool.us


